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Health and Environment Committee

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 3:01 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Categories: Submission

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

Hello, 

Please think about this carefully. Life should be cherished. Voluntary assisted dying should be the very last 
resort only.  

Regards, 

Virginia  

Sincerely,  
Virginia Aquilizan 
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